
Berlin Parks and Recreation and the Easter Bunny invite you 

to their drive-thru Easter event on Saturday, March 27 at 

Sage Park from 1-2:30 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We can’t have our traditional Easter Candy Hunt but the Easter Bunny 

will be at Sage waiting to greet Berlin youth ages 2-10. You will be able to 

drive into Sage, get out of your car and take a picture of your child(ren) 

with the Easter Bunny, who will be set up socially distant. Once you take 

the picture, return to your car and you will receive a goodie bag. 

Registration is free and required to receive a goodie bag. Event will be 

held rain or shine. Join us for this safe event! Register on-line starting 

March 1, registration ends Thursday, March 25 at 7 p.m. 

 

Contact the Parks and Recreation Department, 860-828-7009 for 

registration information, or check the Parks and Recreation page on the 

Town of Berlin website www.town.berlin.ct.us 


